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Saracen Mineral Holdings Limited (ASX: SAR) advises that the Company’s FY2020 Financial Results are scheduled for release on 
Wednesday 19th August 2020.  

The results will be available via the ASX Company Announcements Platform (ASX: SAR) and Saracen’s website at 

www.saracen.com.au 

A teleconference on the financial results will be held on the morning of 19th August, commencing at 7.30am (AWST) / 9.30am (AEST).  

A live webcast of the teleconference will be available via the BRR Media service by clicking on the following link: 

https://webcast.boardroom.media/saracen-mineral-holdings-limited/20200818/NaN5f3b19a83e1b44001aef936a   

This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by Jeremy Ryan, Manager Legal and Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Investors:     Media Enquiries: 

Troy Irvin     Read Corporate 

Corporate Development Officer   Paul Armstrong / Nicholas Read 

Email: info@saracen.com.au    Email: info@readcorporate.com 

Contact (08) 6229 9100     Contact: (08) 9388 1474 
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